

Diocese of Rockford

555 Colman Center Drive P.O. Box 7044 Rockford, Illinois 61125

(815) 399-4300 Fax (815) 399-4769

September 3, 2015

Dear Monsignor/Father,

I write to you following a recent visit from Father Godwin Asuquo and representatives of the "ImaBridge Africa" organization. They presented to me a report of their philosophy and their work in helping to raise money to provide health coverage, education, water and financial support in Nigeria.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my support to ImaBridge Africa since many of the faithful have an interest in assisting the poor and the needy, not only locally but throughout the world. This might be an excellent option to be considered.

I would suggest that you contact Father Godwin for any further details, particularly if this good work might be of interest to you or your parish.

With gratitude for your work and prayers for your priestly ministry, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend David J. Malloy

+ Hand & Mally

Bishop of Rockford